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VE7XNC Going Away and Christmas Dinner 2019

On Friday December 6th, the club held a dinner at The Blackfish Pub in Gibsons. The intent of the dinner was to
send Bob, VE7XNC, off to Scotland where he will be residing. He plans to make regular trips back to the Coast. We
will miss Bob while he is away.

The dinner doubled as the club's Christmas party.

The dinner was well attended and a joyous occasion.
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